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Eating a mouthful of Magnum, Cornetto or Ben &amp; Jerry's ice cream, there is little concern for the exact temperature at which the typical consumer is transported from the factory. But behind the scenes, unilever, the owner of the brands, a team of the world's largest ice cream producer, is trying to push this temperature higher - the
goal being to move -18C shipping -12C shipping. With the switch to green coolers and better insulation in freezers, the change forms part of an effort by one of the world's largest consumer goods groups to reduce greenhouse gas emissions. Marc Engel, unilever chief supply chain officer, says: The difference between -18C and -12C is
very important, but it is easier to develop in developing countries. If you have an ice cream cabinet at 35 degrees in the sun, it is more difficult to control the temperature. A lot of people of Covid were waving 'do we have bandwidth?' Unilever has tightened its overall environmental ambitions, saying it will monitor net zero greenhouse gas
emissions by 2039 and invest €1 billion in a new 10-year climate and nature fund. The new targets were announced in June despite the impact of the coronavirus outbreak, which left Unilever with zero sales growth in the first quarter. Ice cream has experienced the biggest drop in any part of Unilever's food division. However, Engel says it
is very important to renew our commitment to sustainability at this time. There are many who are sneering about 'do we have the bandwidth?' of Covid. he adds. Whose emissions? The challenge for Unilever's ice cream brands is to reduce emissions in the cold chain from production to consumer without sacrificing the taste and quality on
which their reputation depends. They are one of many kinds of puzzles facing multinational food producers as they seek to mitigate their environmental impact. According to the Food Climate Research Network, food is individually during 30 percent of global greenhouse gas emissions. Ice cream freezers are part of the environmental
footprint that Unilever can control directly. The same does not apply to most emissions attributed to food producers, which occur further back in the supply chain. One of the most important things about consumer products companies is that 90 percent of their emissions are outside their own processes, said Carole Ferguson, head of
investor research at CDP, a nonprofit organization that operates an environmental disclosure system used by investors and other stakeholders. Says. When it comes to food manufacturers, the coverage that occurs in a company's value chain is 3 emissions, which outweighs the scope of 1 emissions - made directly by the company itself -
and scope 2 emissions, the energy it buys and uses. This distinction means that food and consumer goods companies So far it has received less climate-related scrutiny than industry and energy groups, investors are less conscious of climate-related risk exposure. But that's changing. Reducing Scope 3 emissions requires efforts to
combat deforestment of cattle and methane emissions, as well as interaction with farmers who grow raw materials for food. Progress here is limited. Greenpeace, the climate campaign group, noted that Unilever has pushed back its target to achieve a deforestment free supply chain in 2020-2023 in the latest announcement. John Sauven,
executive director of Greenpeace UK, blamed the group, which has a business model . . . based on environmental destruction. According to CDP, however, Unilever scores better than many competing consumer goods groups for exposure to climate risks. It has opened up space at the top of the table for the NGOs' home and personal
goods companies, outsming rivals such as Germany's Henkel. Among food companies - not including Unilever, as a big part of the home and personal goods divisions business - Danone and Nestlé with alt mondelez and Kraft Heinz are at the top of the table in preparation for a low-carbon transition. Partly on the down farm, the scores
depend on the nature of the products that each company makes. NESTLÉ and Kraft Heinz are weighed down by a focus on both meat and dairy products, says CDP. But a close relationship with suppliers can help to compensate. Danone, founded as a yogurt manufacturer and still invested heavily in milk, when you look at their coverage
3 emissions when you really perfectly ... Danone actually works with all its farmers and milk and milk groups to fully track back where their products come from, says CDP's Ms Ferguson. With consumer products companies, 90 percent of their emissions lie outside their processes Eric Soubeiran, danone vice president of nature and water
cycle, says the group wants to increase its plant-based products. However, he rejects the suggestion that the group could reduce its climate footprint by reducing exposure to dairy products. I think it is very important to choose the agricultural model that you want to be in . . . In Danone, we make a clear choice by saying that we want to
make the transition to regenerator agriculture. Says. Regenerative agriculture is a farming approach focused on promoting a healthy ecosystem. Danone is trying to make more use of local inputs in many locations, for example by supplying milk from farms close to its factories. It is also working with farmers to increase biodiversity. As for
Unilever, a similar strategy continues in a follow-up. Like Danone, there are no plans to reduce emissions by leaving them in energy-intensive areas such as ice cream. Instead, there has been a strengthening of connections with many farms. Sustainability is not a cost, he says. It's a. About 100 people now work in agriculture departments
in Unilever, dealing with farmers who have heard little from multinationals whose products have previously taken a few steps down the supply chain. These conversations cover land management techniques and technology that can reduce emissions, but they also have the potential to increase yields in the long run — a point Mr. Engel
emphasizes. Copyright Financial Times Limited 2020 © 2020 Financial Times Ltd. All rights reserved. Please do not copy and paste FT articles and re-distribute them to the web via email or mail. For this post, right before the Fourth of July holiday weekend, our summer intern Brooke Mazurk, a junior at Barnard College will be next year,
wanted to try and write about her experience with my favorite hot weather vehicles, KitchenAidIce Cream Maker app. He was supposed to say that every year, even before summer officially begins, it's hot, sunny, spring day comes, and everyone seems to be out with an ice cream cone in hand. The beautiful weather seems to serve as an
invitation to indulge in a cold treat. It's worth freezing every season for me. Whether I raided the freezer or stopped at a local shop, I treated myself to an ice cream cone almost every day of the year. When Sharon asked me to give the kitchenaid ice cream maker a chance, I was thrilled to be able to make ice cream on my own terms. For
my first try, I tried the simple and classic flavor that my mom and dad always kept at home in the summer: mint chocolate chip. Following step-by-step instructions from a recipe book, I prepared a few drops of cream, milk, eggs, sugar, mint mixture and green food dyeing (without which mint would not be chocolate chips!), and leave to cool
overnight in the fridge. The next morning, I assembled a KitchenAid mixer in the Lab with the Ice Cream Sing. After pouring the chilled base into the already churning machine, I immediately noticed that the metamorphosis into the ice cream began. And just five minutes later, a loud click to signal that the mixer ice cream was ready began
to make noise. Of course, I had the richest and creamy mint chocolate chips I've ever seen. High self-control exercise (well, I did lick churner), I followed the guidelines and treated ice cream in the freezer for several hours before eating. Let me tell you, mint chocolate chips have never tasted better! The Ice Cream Machine Sn/ ($99) is
available with all model KitchenAid inks. Basically a gel that helps it stay cold after cooling in the freezer and adding a mixer to the beater place consists of a mixing bowl in a churner. The most important thing to know is that the bowl should be put in the freezer at least fifteen hours before you decide. Make ice cream and long bowl frozen,
faster ice cream will be ready. The owner's manual visual and textive ice cream maker included guide me through the easy process of converting myxers into a manufacturer and even tips for making excellent ice cream. If you don't have a mixer or ice cream machine, you can still make your own homemade ice cream. Click here for a lot
of recipes required by our test kitchen delicious no-machine. This content is created and protected by a third party and transferred to this page to help users provide their email address. You may be able to find out more about this and similar content piano.io Instructions Checklist Dan Roberts/ Taste of HomeIce cream is one of life's
simple pleasures. I made my long-going go-to dessert to match its cool, custardy-like sweetness and ability with almost any substance. So I almost freaked out when our Test Kitchen prepared a four-ingredient recipe to make homemade ice cream without an ice cream maker. Best part: No crazy tricks or expensive gadgets are included.
It's just your freezer and it'll take a few hours. Hello, new guilty pleasure. Follow these simple steps to make vanilla ice cream from scratch:You'll Need:2 cup heavily whipped cream2 cups half and a half cream1 cup sugar2 teaspoon vanilla extractTime: 3.5 hoursAdd 1: Preparation Your PanFreeze an empty freezer safe shallow bowl or
pan. We'× use a 13-inch, 9-inch pan, but stainless steel everything works. Avoid glass or any material that can be broken down. Dan Roberts / Taste of HomeStep 2: Mix It UpIn is a large bowl, mix all the ingredients until the sugar melts. Test Kitchen Tip: For smooth texture, make sure the sugar is completely dissolved before freezing.
Dan Roberts / Taste of HomeStep 3: FreezeTransfer stick the mixture and freezer back into the cold pan, then check again in about 20-30 minutes. After the edges began to freeze, he was beaten by removeing the mixture and using a hand mixer. (Fully encouraged to sing Michael Jackson's Beat It right now.) By separating the ice cream,
you will help it to be smooth and creamy. You can't beat the mixture too much. Dan Roberts / Taste of HomeStep 4: Leave the pan for the freezer for the freezer. Every 30 minutes, take it back and beat it again. Usually repeat until firmly frozen after four or five mixing sessions. If at any time the ice cream becomes too hard, place it in the
refrigerator until soft enough to beat, and then continue the process. Once completely frozen, the mixture should be smooth and creamy. Store the ice cream in a closed freezer bowl until ready to serve. Dan Roberts / Taste homeNow know the basics, try this over-the-top, better-store-buy ice cream upgrades: Mix your favorite candy
pieces toyings such as melted caramel, dark chocolate or confectionery. Layer ice cream between two cookies for the ultimate dessert. Candy Craze Ice Cream Sandwiches.Add chocolate and take it to the next level with the recipe to add unexpected flavors like sriracha or maple syrup and figs. You want more? Find tons of recipes in our
25 Cool Ice Cream Desserts collection. Sweet.
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